

ÔN KTCK2.5 E6

Mark the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation

- | | | | |
|------------------------|----------------------|----------------------|---------------------|
| 1. A. <u>th</u> ink | B. <u>th</u> eatre | C. <u>th</u> an | D. <u>th</u> ick |
| 2. A. cl <u>ou</u> d | B. sh <u>ou</u> lder | C. m <u>ou</u> se | D. h <u>ou</u> se |
| 3. A. f <u>a</u> ther | B. we <u>a</u> ther | C. cl <u>o</u> thing | D. <u>th</u> eatre |
| 5. A. <u>to</u> wer | B. p <u>o</u> stcard | C. c <u>ro</u> wded | D. a <u>ro</u> und |
| 6. A. we <u>a</u> ther | B. e <u>a</u> rth | C. <u>th</u> ree | D. <u>th</u> ursday |
| 7. A. <u>h</u> ouse | B. <u>s</u> olar | C. c <u>ro</u> wded | D. <u>o</u> utside |

Mark the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress Question

- | | | | |
|----------------|------------|--------------|---------------|
| 8. A. funny | B. pretty | C. lucky | D. alone |
| 9. A. charity | B. energy | C. pollution | D. dishwasher |
| 10. A. robot | B. rubbish | C. borrow | D. reduce |
| 11. A. garbage | B. rubbish | C. paper | D. improve |

Mark the correct answer to each of the following questions.

12. My Tam is famous singer in Viet Nam.
A. a B. an C. the D. X
13. is your favorite cartoon? - It is Kung Fu Panda.
A. Who B. What C. When D. Why
14. about examination. Just relax
A. Don't worry B. Worry C. Worrying D. Don't worrying
15. 'Which is Britain in.' – 'Europe'
A. country B. continent C. city D. area
16. Nam might the English exam.
A. passed B. passing C. pass D. passes
17. Lake Baikal is the Freshwater lake in the world.
A. large B. larger C. largest D. more large
18. They have a son and a daughter. _____ daughter is very kind.
A. the B. a C. an D. Ø
19. A _____ helps us watch TV programs from spaces

- A. modern fridge B. dishwasher C. wireless TV D. washing machine
20. _____ that old glass away. We can decorate it to make a flower vase.
- A. Don't throws B. Don't throw C. Throws D. Throw
21. _____ is the weather forecast programme on? At 7.30 pm every day.
- A. what B. how C. when D. where
22. We might _____ robots do our housework in 50 years' time.
- A. have B. having C. has D. to have
23. The teacher says Mandy is one of the _____ students in our class.
- A. taller B. tallest C. most tall D. more tall
24. In the future , we will live on _____ Moon.
- A. an B. a C. the D. X
25. Pelé is a great _____ player from Brazil.
- A. basketball B. volleyball C. tennis D. football
26. The _____ desert of all is the Sahara and it's in Africa.
- A. hotter B. hottest C. hoter D. hotest
27. _____ sports do you like ? I like karate.
- A. What B. Where C. When D. Why
28. Jenny thinks robots might _____ us to do the housework.
- A. helping B. to help C. help D. to helping
29. Don't _____ TV for too long , please.
- A. watch B. watching C. to watch D. watches

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST

30. Robots will help me do the housework.
- A. homework B. chore C. cooking D. assignment
31. Robots won't take care of children.
- A. look up B. look at C. look for D. look after
32. What will you do, if you see someone throwing rubbish on the road?
- A. vegetables B. food C. fruit D. garbage

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE

33. The weather in Rio de Janeiro is hotter than in Sydney.

- A. hot B. cold C. colder D. warmer

34. Factories produce a lot of smoke, so the air in this area is polluted.

- A. warm B. dirty C. clean D. dry

35. There are so many things to do in New York. It's very exciting.

- A. funny B. helpful C. boring D. tasty

36. A smart TV can help us send e-mails.

- A. order B. buy C. receive D. sell

Mark the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

37. If students recycle and use recycled materials, they will saved energy.

- A B C D

38. Last week I come back to my home town.

- A B C D

39. When he was 8 years old, he had an accident and broke her leg.

- A B C D

40. If we keep on using more and more cars, we are running out of oil.

- A. are running B. keep on C. more and more D. oil

41. Did your uncle took you to watch the football match last week?

- A. football match B. Did C. took D. to watch

42. His new bike is quite small. My is bigger.

- A. is B. new C. quite D. My

43. These are Mai's and Lan's books. These books are their.

- A. are B. books C. These D. their

44. Phong didn't play football with his friends last Sunday. He goed fishing.

- A. didn't play B. with C. goed D. fishing

45. If we use less water, more people have fresh water.

- A. If B. use C. more D. have

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D

Our future house will be on the ocean. It will be surrounded by tall trees and blue sea. But

we only have salt water in the ocean. We need fresh water for (46) _____ and for growing food (47) _____ farms. Ocean water is too salty to drink. It is also too salty for watering plants. We must have the ways to make (48) _____ water from salty water. We should be (49) _____ not to waste water.

46. A. drinking B. drink C. to drink D. drinks
 47. A. in B. on C. at D. for
 48. A. polluted B. contaminated C. fresh D. salty
 49. A. careful B. careless C. carefully D. carelessly

My favourite future house will be a green house. I want to (50) _____ it "a garden home". This house will be in the middle of the city, (51) _____ there are plants everywhere. From the street, people will (52) _____ a tall garden, but in fact, it is a house. There are plants and trees in front of the glass walls. There is also a small garden (53) _____ the roof. You can put chairs and tables there and enjoy tea with your family in the afternoon. When you live in this house, you will feel very healthy and relaxed.

50. A. to be called B. call C. calling D. to call
 51. A. and B. but C. so D. for
 52. A. sees B. seeing C. saw D. see
 53. A. in B. at C. between D. on

I _____ (54) _____ a dream of having my own flat. It'll be in the centre of the city. There _____ (55) _____ four rooms in it – a living room, a bedroom, a bathroom and a kitchen. I'll have a big TV and a DVD player in my bedroom. They'll help me to relax and enjoy life. I'll have a laptop to _____ (56) _____ with my friends. My flat will be on the top floor and there won't be any neighbours, _____ (57) _____ it'll be OK to play loud music.

54. A. has B. have C. to have D. having
 55. A. will be B. will is C. will are D. will to be
 56. A. to contact B. contacting C. contacts D. contact
 57. A. and B. but C. so D. because

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D

Environmental pollution is a term that refers to all the ways by which man pollutes his surroundings. Man dirties the air with gases and smoke, contaminates the water with chemicals and other substances, and damages the soil with too many fertilizers and pesticides. Man also pollutes his surroundings in various other ways. For example, people ruin natural beauty by scattering junk and waste on the land and in the water. Environmental pollution is one of the most serious problems facing mankind today. Air, water and soil are necessary to the survival of all living things. Badly polluted air can cause illness, and even death. Polluted water kills fish and other marine life. Pollution of soil reduces the amount of land that is available for growing food. Environmental pollution also brings bad things to man 's beautiful natural world.

58. In which way do people cause air pollution?

- A. Man throws garbage on the land.
- B. Man dirties the air with exhausted gases and smoke.
- C. Man damages the soil with fertilizers and pesticides.
- D. Man contaminates the soil with chemicals and other substances.

59. What kind of environment pollution is caused by chemicals and substances in the seas, rivers and lakes?

- A. Deforestation
- B. Water pollution
- C. Air pollution
- D. Soil pollution

60. Why is environmental pollution considered one of the most serious problems?

- A. Because it can cause illness and even death
- B. Because it can kill fish and other marine life
- C. Because it can reduce the land for growing food
- D. all are correct

61. What are the important elements to the survival of all living things mentioned in this text?

- A. Food and water
- B. Air and food
- C. Air, water and soil
- D. Water and soil

Join our 3Rs Club today and you will save the earth

The purpose of our club is to encourage all the students to go "green". There are a number of ways we can do to reduce, reuse and recycle.

What can we reduce?

We can reduce rubbish. We should use reusable bags rather than plastics bags. We should buy things we really need. We should not throw old items away. We should give them to charity. We should save energy by using less electricity and water. We should also use less paper.

What can we reuse?

We can reuse bottles, cans or boxes. We can also exchange used books and clothes with friends.

What can we recycle?

We can recycle used paper, glass bottles and cans. Recycling also saves energy.

62. The aim of the 3Rs Club is to_____.

- A. reduce rubbish B. reuse old items C. save the earth D. save money

63. We shouldn't use_____.

- A. reusable bags B. plastic bags C. old items D. electricity

64. If we don't use old items, we should_____.

- A. give them to charity B. put them in rubbish bins C. sell them D. buy them

65. If we use less water, you can_____.

- A. save paper B. save electricity C. save energy D. save rubbish

There are many things we can do to improve the environment around us. Firstly, we encourage our family members to go to work and to school by bus. It will help to reduce the air pollution. Secondly, we ask our friends to pick up rubbish in parks or in streets. It will help to make the parks and streets clean. Thirdly, we tell our family members and friends to save energy by turning off lights, TVs and computers when we don't use them. **This** will help to save electricity. Fourthly, we encourage people to use reusable bags instead of plastic bags. Finally, we ask our friends to give old clothes to charity instead of throwing them away. If we do these things well, we will take great part in improving our environment.

66. we encourage our family members to go to work and to school _____.

- A. by car B. by motorbike C. on foot D. by bus

67. What do we ask our friends to do in the parks or in streets?

- A. pick up rubbish B. reusable bags C. save electricity D. give old clothes

68. The word "***This***" has a close meaning to _____.

- A. Going to work and to school by bus B. Picking up rubbish in parks or in streets

C. Turning off lights, TVs and computers when we don't use them

D. Using reusable bags instead of plastic bags

69. Do we encourage people to use reusable bags instead of plastic bags?

A. Yes, we do B. Yes, we does C. Yes, we are D. Yes, we will

Finish each of the following sentences in such a way that it means the same as the sentence

70. She loves French food. She goes to that French restaurant every week. (Using 'so')

-

71. Walk more and you will be healthy.

- If you

72. Save energy, and you will save some money.

☞ If you

73. We are watching a comedy. We are laughing happily. (using "so")

☞

74. I see a used bottle on the road. I put it in the bin

→ If

75. We love outdoor activities . We spend every Sunday playing sports

(Using « so »)

→

76. We cycle to school every day and we will stay healthy and keep fit.

→ If

77. You don't plant more trees. The air will be more polluted.

=> If